
 

 

  
 

  

  

 

 Sep 16, 2021

 The Regional Municipality of York Police Services Board 

17250 Yonge Street 

Newmarket, Ontario ,  L3Y 6Z1
 

 

   

    
   

 

     
   

   
   

  

   
   
   

   
 

   
 

  

Dear Chair Bevilacqua:

RE: Support for the 32nd Annual Conference of the Canadian Association of Police Governance 

On behalf of the CAPG Board of Directors, I am writing to request your support for the 32nd Annual Conference of the Canadian 
Association of Police Governance (CAPG). The conference, hosted by the Ottawa Police Services Board (OPSB), will take place 
virtually, on September 28th-30th, 2021. 

The theme for this year’s conference is "REIMAGINING COMMUNITY SAFETY: INSPIRING CHANGE". Our theme deals with the 
responsibility of representation on our boards and commissions. Meaning, in our capacity as change-makers, how can we draw 
from the lessons learned by other communities to address the complex challenges we face? This year, it is our priority to 
identify ways to engage our members, familiar voices of experience, and new and emerging figures in the field of Policing and 
Police Governance and leverage their insight to inform our policies. 

The planning committee is asking for your support to help us offset the cost of putting on this first-rate conference. Our 
members have shown a great deal of generosity and commitment throughout the years by contributing varying amounts of 
funds. There are a variety of exceptional sponsorship opportunities available that have been tailored to a virtual experience that 
provide a high level of recognition and visibility for your organization. You can review our 2021 Prospectus to find a package that 
fits your organization's budget and preferences. 

We are sincerely grateful for any contributions you can make. We commit to making the conference experience unique and 
rewarding for everyone who attends. 

On behalf of the CAPG planning committee, I look forward to your positive reply. 

Sincerely,
 

Jennifer Malloy 
CAPG Executive Director 
78 George Street, Suite 204 
Ottawa, ON K1N 5W1 
Phone: 613-344-2384 | Fax: 613-344-2385 

Att: 2021 Sponsorship Prospectus | 2021 Sponsorship Application 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ir4Z1zka8uQ1cJFO08EMTkmDVTAMvgkK/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1E6JwdEW-pW8lyYVv2l8Ty3RHlvCnJn54/view?usp=sharing

